
Week St Mary Parish Hall 

 

2022 was a very successful year. We celebrated our 50th anniversary in April 

with bingo on the Friday night and a high tea on the Sunday, with Rae Orchard, 

who was the first hall secretary, cutting a celebratory cake. 

In July, we had a Bring and Share lunch on Sunday 5th to celebrate the Queen’s 
Jubilee. 

We had a wedding reception on August 3; funeral teas over the year, plus 

numerous birthday parties, plus our own fundraising bingo and quiz nights. 

Richard and Karen organised a very enjoyable curry night and quiz in 

November. Our Christmas craft fair was well supported.  

We had windows replaced, the first phase in September and the second phase 

in November. 

I would like to thank the committee for their help throughout the year and the 

village for their support. 

Margaret Johns, chairman 
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